Ref: JRI/LPA/PS186/22

31st March 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians
Re: Burnley vs Manchester City Residential, 2"-3" April 2022

Further to my letter on the 25™ of March. | am writing to you to confirm the final details for the
Manchester football trip this weekend.

No changes have been made to the timings or activities for both days of the trip, therefore
the previous itinerary sent is confirmed.

As stated in the previous letter, Lunch is not provided either day, however we will be
stopping on the route at various service stations to ensure students can get food and drink.
Students may give their money to a designated member of staff for the weekend to ensure
this is kept safe if this is preferred.

Students will be expected to wear their own clothes, these must be designed with practical
activity in mind including football boots (moulds as it will be on AstroTurf) if you would like to
wear them for the training session.

Any medication that your child may need on the trip, needs to be taken and given to a
designated member of staff on the trip.

Students will need to arrive no later than 6am on Saturday 2" April and make their way
to the Sports Hall to register themselves prior to getting on the coach and to also be split
into staff groups which will be used throughout the trip.

If for any reason your child is unable to come on the trip or there is an issue, please email
jrushin@theangmeringschool.co.uk or contact me on the school mobile 07775506611 on the
morning of the trip.

Yours sincerely
Jasmine Rushin

PE Teacher & Trip Leader
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